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Hello First Grade

This illustration addresses the challenging reality faced by teachers and students as they 
return to school after the tragedy of October 7. It raises the question of how educators will 
help children cope with the painful absence of their missing friends, emphasizing the need 
for compassion, understanding, and support in the healing process.


